
 

April 9, 2020 

Dear Bulldog Families: 

I wanted to send this letter to you as we end this marking period and move into spring 

break.  While the time has moved quickly, the days have been long as we (teachers 

and parents) have all had to multi-task with work, figuring out how to navigate this 

stay at home order, and how to simultaneously support the children.  But like typical 

Bulldogs, we persevere and try to make the best out of the situation. As always, thank 

you for the communication many of you have had with us.   

Today, April 9 is the last day of the marking period.  Tomorrow April 10 to Sunday 

April 19, we will officially be on Spring Break.  As a result, there will be no new 

assignments posted or assigned until we resume remote learning on Monday, April 20, 

2020. 

We are encouraging our students to use the time during spring break to relax from the 

everyday school routine or if needed, to get caught up on any missing assignments 

from 3rd marking period.   Students can utilize spring break to complete any 

assignment that they may have overlooked or did not turn in during the remote 

learning.  The staff is asked to import/finalize grades for the 3rd marking period the 

week we return from school.  But please know, we are waiving any late penalties on 

assignments. 

Also it’s important to know that just as you are on Spring Break, so is the staff so they 

will not be responding to emails until the week we return. 

We wish you all the best of health and miss your children terribly.  Thank you for the 

patience and the understanding as we journeyed in the remote setting for 4 weeks.  

Enjoy this time with family. 

Very Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 


